

9th February 2022

Dear Religious Education Leaders,

I trust you had a relaxing break and 2022 has started off well for you all. Thank you for the important work you continually do around the formation needs of all staff in your school communities.

To assist staff prayer and reflection for this coming Lenten season, I have compiled the following resources. These can be used by individuals or at a whole staff prayer gathering or in a way that best suits the context of your school community.

Waverley Abbey

Lenten Resources from Ignation Spirituality

An Eco Spirituality Lenten Resource

Daily Prayer Online

Pray as You Go

Sacredspace

Stations of the Cross

The other resource that I have created is *May our Hearts be Open - A Lenten Journey to Easter* for Catholic Education Ballarat. This presentation has a voice over and music and is a program that can be used weekly individually or as a whole staff group. It is in a PowerPoint format and is an attachment in this email.

My hope is that these recourses may be useful in your work and context.

Yours sincerely,

James 6 Quits

Jim Waight